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Subject: Limited Legal License Technicians
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Please do not eliminate the Limited Legal License Technician (LLLT) program, but instead
expand the practice areas beyond family law. Keeping it limited to such a narrow scope not
only prevents the program from flourishing, but also denies low-income residents and
communities of color an affordable option in legal matters that don't end up in court or require
an expensive attorney. Everyone should have access to affordable legal services. 
 
To quote former Chief Justice Barbara Madsen, "The elimination of the LLLT license,  which
was created to address access to justice across income and race, is a step backward in this
critical work. It is not the time for closing the doors to justice but, instead, for opening them
wider."
 
Thank you,
Amy Boatright 
1310 Glass Avenue NE 
Olympia, WA  98506
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